
SWALLOW SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE OF OPEN ENROLLMENT LOTTERY DRAW 
 

Wednesday, May 13, 2015 

Swallow School Library - 3:30 P.M. 

 

 

On Wednesday, May 13
th

 at 3:30 P.M. in the Multipurpose Room, members of the Swallow 

School District School Board, along with administration, will complete the lottery draw for open 

enrollment seats for the 2015-16 school year.   

 

The lottery draw will happen in accordance with School Board Policy #423, Open Enrollment 

(http://www.swallowschool.org/cms_files/resources/BOARD%20POLICY%20423%20Open%2

0Enrollment%20rev%2001%2021%202015.pdf) and the accompanying Administrative Rule 

(http://www.swallowschool.org/cms_files/resources/Policy%20423%20R%20Procedures%20for

%20Open%20enrollment%20rev%2001%2021%202015.pdf).  

 

Please note that student names will not be read or posted at any point during this meeting (the 

lottery is done using numbers) and official action to confirm the selection of students for open 

seats and the waiting list will not occur until the full Board takes formal action at the Board 

Meeting on May 13
th

 at 5:00 P.M.  Applicants will be notified of the decisions made by the 

Board of Education in accordance with the guidelines set forth in Wisconsin Statute and Board 

policy within the next 10 days. 

 

Questions should be directed to Kim Zabel, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent and 

School Board at zabelk@swallowschool.org or 262-367-2000 x124. 
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